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The ability to vote by mail-in ballot is vital to the integrity of the democratic system. As 

a veteran who was stationed far from my home and place of registration, mail-in 

ballots were what allowed me to exercise my right to vote. Others likewise unable to 

attened in-person voting locations such as the elderly, hospitalized, and first 

responders deserve better from their representatives than to even entertain the idea 

that their voice is somehow less deserving of being heard because they are unable to 

be present in a voting both due to circumstances beyond their control. 


